
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

STINSON PARADE BRIDGE- ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public that traffic flow will be reduced to 
a single lane during Stage One and Stage Two Road Construction Works at the Usher Street and 
Harris Road intersection.  
 
 
Works will be carried out from 9pm tonight Saturday, 9 December till 4am Monday 11 
December.  
 
 
Our contractor will commence construction of the middle traffic lane (the Second Lane of Stage 
1). This will result in traffic using the “Slip Lane” adjacent to the Market.  
 
 
During this time the public, especially motorists are requested to strictly adhere to the signs placed 
to ensure the safety of other motorists and workmen alike. Travellers along this area are advised 
to take this notice into account when finalising travel plans. We apologise for the expected 
inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 5720. 
 
 

  



 


